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5th November 2021 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Italy Ski Trip – February 2023 (skiing and snowboarding) 
 
Following the success of the school ski trip in the past, I would like to offer this opportunity to students again 
for February 2023, to Passo Tonale in Italy.  Should your child be interested in the trip, this letter outlines the 
initial information.  The cost of skiing is £997 and the cost of snowboarding is £1027.  
  

The cost includes:  

 

• Return travel by coach, ferry crossing, 2 drivers and use of coach on a daily basis while abroad  

• Full board accommodation (breakfast, hot lunch and evening dinner)  

• Ski/board, boot and helmet hire  

• Ski/snowboarding tuition (6 hours a day)  

• 5-day lift pass  

• Evening entertainment (includes pizza night, disco, bum-boarding, ice skating, presentation evening, 

quiz)   

• Travel insurance and medical insurance (please be advised, you may wish to take out additional 
personal COVID travel insurance)  

 

*Please note, there may be a requirement for a pre travel test which would need to be arranged and paid for, 

as an addition to the trip cost.* 

 

This is a great opportunity for students to try a new activity, or continue their progress within the sport, 
while at the same time learning a variety of key life skills.   

  

If your child would like a place on the February 2023 ski trip, please logon to WisePay to pay a non-
refundable deposit of £150.  There are a limited number of places available, which will be allocated on a 
‘first come, first served’ basis.  However, if insufficient people sign up, and the trip does not run, your deposit 
will be returned.  A further non-refundable payment of £200 within a month of confirmation of your 
son/daughter’s place on the trip.  Full payment must be made by 19th October 2022.    
 
Please also be aware that a student’s behaviour could jeopardise their place on the trip.  
  

Should you have any queries or questions, then please don’t hesitate to contact me via my college email:  
spatman@elycollege.co.uk or the college telephone number above.  
  

Yours faithfully  
  

 
Stuart Patman  
Ski Trip Organiser  


